[image: ]    
June 8, 2020

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.
Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re:	Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. 
Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-Use Pricing
Ontario Energy Board File No: EB-2020-0152 

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (Oakville Hydro) is interested in participating in the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) consultation on the implementing the process for enabling customers to opt out of Time-of-Use (TOU) pricing.
Oakville Hydro also wishes to nominate Lee Munro, Supervisor of Billing and Meter Reading, to serve as a member of the OEB’s TOU Customer Choice Working Group. Lee holds a Bachelor of Arts degree from Brock University and has 15 years of experience at Oakville Hydro. Lee has a diversified background, having held positions in operations, metering, information technology, regulatory affairs, metering reading and billing at Oakville Hydro. 
Lee has been in his current role of Supervisor of Billing and Meter Reading for 10 years.  In this role, Lee managed the implementation of Oakville Hydro’s Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) / TOU pricing rollout. The deployment of Oakville Hydro’s AMI system and the implementation of TOU pricing has provided Lee with extensive knowledge and understanding of meter to cash related processes and systems.  
Oakville Hydro believes that Lee’s knowledge and experience will allow him to contribute considerable value to the working group. Lee is a dedicated professional who embraces growth and change and would be an ideal candidate to serve on this working group. 
Sincerely,
Original signed by

[bookmark: _GoBack]Maryanne Wilson
Director, Regulatory and Compliance
mwilson@Oakvillehydro.com 
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